
 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 4th April 2019, the winners from our Science Fair held in school: Luis, Laura, Alessio, Madalen, Josh and Joshua, 

were invited with Miss O’Connell to the the annual Ogden Trust Science Fair final held at Birmingham University. The morning 

began with the children prensenting their project to a judge and also being able to view other children’s prejects from the 

different schools in the partnership.  

After lunch, the children were able to explore the grounds of the university and complete a quiz whilst doing so. This was 

followed by a presentation by a professor of the university which showcased the ‘awe and wonder’ of Science. Finally, to 

complete the day, the winners from the Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 categories were announced with Madalen in Year 2 

achieving 1st place for her wonderful project, ‘Do all lights make a rainbow?’ She received a medal and prize for her 

acheivements and lots of congratulations from all the other children. Overall it was an excellent day and superb oportunity 

for the children to take part in as it emphasised the inportance and fun of science. We are already looking forward to next 

year’s event.  



 


